From: Gary Cameron

Sent: March 30, 2021 8:40 AM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Biodiversity bill 4

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **
Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une piéce
jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

Bill 4 needs to be taken off the table, studied and rewritten correctly, so that the bill identifies exactly what curtails. It is
wrong for the Premier to do a patch job just to get it through Please stop Bill 4 completely.

Sent from my iPad





